
From: WALKER III, TREY <TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/3/2013 4:06:26 PM
Subject: RE: Draft OYT Letter

Fantastic and well done!  The CHE has a full board meeting this Thursday at 10:30am – so the timing if sent tomorrow 
or first thing Thursday morning would be great!!  They could take action and I can ask our trustee on the board to 
push the issue during the meeting.
 
Also, the will discuss the Charleston Law School sale to InfiLaw.
 
Thanks,
 
Trey Walker
Director, State Relations
University of South Carolina
Osborne Administration Building
Columbia, SC  29208
O-803-777-2553
M-803-206-0847
twalker@sc.edu

 
 
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 3:58 PM
 
To: WALKER III, TREY
 
Subject: Draft OYT Letter
 
                You mind taking a quick look at this?  This is the draft I was going to put in front of her tomorrow.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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